
Cost of living drop-in events

The cost of living crisis is making finances difficult to manage for many
households.

To help with this, Dundee Citizens’ Advice Bureau is holding group sessions
in Central Library to offer advice and information on the support that may be
available the first one is this Thursday.

Dates:

Thursday 15th September, 11am – 12 noon

Thursday 22nd September, 11am – 12 noon

Thursday 29th September, 11am – 12 noon

Thursday 6th October, 11am – 12 noon

http://www.government-world.com/cost-of-living-drop-in-events/
https://blogger.googleusercontent.com/img/b/R29vZ2xl/AVvXsEgLyLcXOyCkOrNmhKiZWeYheImPnS8JLiXJhRBIihwsTC98SClbUGYhd8ccYZMCSsENV_4tHx7Fcg-WgqY-_13lAaTiQOXO2qq2M6OzRO1Z3br95i4aRpbR4VwW6szpU0LaUrS3uyMKObnbMI90SlpoMLdtFrCE1ZsWL_LsacCBFOamk_xuP3A/s869/Cost%20of%20living.jpg


For more information, phone 431500.    No booking required, all welcome!

Fraser has been in touch with Dundee CAB’s manager who advises “The library
approached us to ask if we would be willing hold sessions for their service
users.  They are expecting an influx of people using their services.

“So we are going to trial this for these dates and if it is successful, we
would  be  willing  to  do  this  across  Dundee  for  service  users  of  other
libraries. We could cover fuel poverty and the cost of living crisis.”

This  is  an  excellent  initiative  by  Dundee  CAB  and  we  hope  that,  if
successful, other locations such as Blackness Library could be considered for
future drop-ins.


